
Canadian Silver Hunter Enters into Consulting
Agreement
Toronto, Ontario--(Newsfile Corp. - August 14, 2020) -  Canadian Silver Hunter Inc. (TSXV: AGH.H) (the
"Company") is pleased to announce that it has entered into a consulting agreement (the "Consulting
Agreement") with German Mining Networks GmBH (the "Consultant") with respect to the Consultant
providing assistance with building investor connections and facilitating communications with investors
and other related parties residing in Europe to the Company. Effective August 14, 2020, the Agreement
has an initial term of 3 months, wherein the Consultant shall be granted 350,000 stock options to
purchase common shares of the Company at $0.10 per share for a period of one year, in accordance
with the terms of the Company's stock option plan.

For more information, please contact:

Jeffrey Hunter
President & CEO
(416) 707-4230
jhunter@cshi.ca

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this
release.

This news release contains forward-looking information which is not comprised of historical facts.
Forward-looking information is characterized by words such as "plan", "expect", "project", "intend",
"believe", "anticipate", "estimate" and other similar words, or statements that certain events or
conditions "may" or "will" occur. Forward-looking information involves risks, uncertainties and other
factors that could cause actual events, results, and opportunities to differ materially from those
expressed or implied by such forward-looking information. Factors that could cause actual results to
differ materially from such forward-looking information include, but are not limited to, changes in the
state of equity and debt markets, fluctuations in commodity prices, delays in obtaining required
regulatory or governmental approvals, and includes those risks set out in the Company's
management's discussion and analysis as filed under the Company's profile at www.sedar.com.
Forward-looking information in this news release is based on the opinions and assumptions of
management considered reasonable as of the date hereof, including that all necessary governmental
and regulatory approvals will be received as and when expected. Although the Company believes that
the assumptions and factors used in preparing the forward-looking information in this news release are
reasonable, undue reliance should not be placed on such information. The Company disclaims any
intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking information, other than as required by
applicable securities laws.

To view the source version of this press release, please visit
https://www.newsfilecorp.com/release/61770
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